
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

25 April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Travel Information 

 

This term, as part of the Life Skills programme, your child will participate in 

travel skills practice in Hurst Green and Oxted. The aim of travel practice 

sessions is to develop students’ independence in the local community.  We are 

going to be working on:  

• Safe road crossing  

• Understanding of car signals and indicators  

• Money skills 

• Shopping skills including finding items and purchasing items  

• Time management 

• Orientation around the local community   

• Problem-solving related to travel, e.g., what would you do if you lost your 

train ticket; you could not find your way back to school  

• Safer stranger awareness.  

Students will be supervised by staff at all times. If your child has a mobile phone 

they may be asked to bring it with them, so that they can practice using their 

mobile phone to contact the school.  

 

On some occasions, the students will be given an opportunity to buy a small 

item of their choosing from the local shops. Your child’s Occupational Therapist 

will contact you, should your child require additional, small amount of money to 

practice shopping skills.  

   

If you would like to discuss any of the above in more detail, or do not want your 

child to participate in travel sessions, please contact your child’s Occupational 

Therapist. 

 

Thank you, 

Occupational Therapy Department  

 


